
Field Day was a beautiful snapshot of what makes Rosser
Elementary so special—joyful students, a supportive staff, and

an incredible community.
Thank you for helping make this year so memorable. I’m grateful

for the care, fun, and connection that fill our school each day,
and I look forward to another great year ahead.

-Josh Harrison
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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

OUR PEOPLE

We are a k - 4 school with
53 students, 3 full time

and 2 part time teachers,
and 6 support staff

members. 

OUR GOALS

This year, we focused on improving
instruction and equity. We used explicit-
direct teaching and tools like IXL to identify
learning needs and guide instruction. Staff
engaged in professional learning to support
these strategies. 

We also deepened our culturally responsive
approach by participating in Treaty Training
and hosting Knowledge Keepers to build
understanding and connection.

LOOKING AHEAD
Next year, we’ll use student
data tools to guide flexible
small group instruction and
build mastery through regular
review. We’ll also explore the 
Seven Teachings in more
depth and co-create
classroom land and treaty
acknowledgements to enrich
learning.



YOUR FEEDBACK IN ACTION

SPECIAL EVENTS
This year we had the opportunity to
participate in many fun and meaningful
activities, including:

Our Annual Terry Fox run
Field Trip to Bird’s Hill Park
Halloween Concert
November Numbers
STEM workshop with Engineering for
Kids
Christmas Concert
Christmas craft day
Field trip to Rosser Holsteins
I love to Read Month
Valentine’s Yoga
Inuit Art with Artful Owl
MTYP’s Blue beads and Blueberries
Drumming and Singing with Ray
“Coco” Stevenson
Field trip to Hide n’ Seek
Field trip to The Hive
Seven Teachings Workshop with Tipi
Joe
Field trip to Farm and Food Discovery
Centre
Field trip to Camp Manitou
Bike Rodeo
Field Day
Pancake Breakfasts

Thank you to everyone who responded to
our spring survey. Your feedback helps
shape our direction and decisions. Here
are a few actions we’re taking based on
what we heard:

Reintroducing e-transfers for hot lunch
to make ordering easier for families
Continuing to offer a wide range of
field trips and guest experiences
Expanding leadership opportunities for
older students to grow confidence and
responsibility

WELCOME AND FAREWELL
We say goodbye to Mrs. Olson, Mrs.
Awender and Mrs. Levesque—thank
you and best wishes!
We’re excited to welcome Mrs. Ross as
our new Kindergarten teacher.
We look forward to announcing our
new Administrative Assistant soon!

OUR THANKS
Thank you to REPAC and our
community for your ongoing support.
Your time and generosity helped
make this year memorable!


